
                                                          

East Coast Erosion Study 

This is non-statutory early consultation on a preliminary study 

                                                               

Iarnród Éireann (in partnership with Wicklow County Council) has appointed Arup 

Consulting Engineers to study Coastal Erosion along the coastline of Wicklow and Dun 

Laoghaire Rathdown. 

Representatives of Iarnród Éireann and Wicklow County Council will be available to 

answer questions on the study and hear of concerns about Coastal Erosion from the 

public at the following venues: 

 

Tuesday 9
th

 July from 3:30 pm until 7 pm in  

Arklow Municipal District Offices, Castle Park, Arklow, Co. Wicklow 

 

Wednesday the 10
th

 of July from 3:30 pm until 7pm in the  

Seminole Room in County Buildings, Wicklow, Co Wicklow 

If you can’t make either of these dates, comments may be made by email to 

env@wicklowcoco.ie. Please head any comments  

“East Coast Erosion Study” Please send in your comments by close of business on 

Wednesday the 10th of July.                                         

mailto:env@wicklowcoco.ie

